
End of the Earth Drive  
Thank you Bruce Doig for another great drive!!  

We started out at Fairmont Grocery where we waited 
for all of the 23 cars that attended, with their drivers and 
passengers. There was some fog in 
the air as we started out but that 
didn‛t stop all of thetops from being 
down. We left at 9:00 AM after a 
drivers meeting and headed west to 
our first stop at Salt Creek for 
time to check out each other‛s cars 
and to catch up on what happened 
over the long winter months.  

We left there and headed to highway 112 to exercise our Miata‛s that have been 
cooped up over the winter. Over many corners and miles and a few bumps, first 
stopping first at Piller Point for a potty stop then arriving at Neah Bay for lunch. 
Some dined at Warm house restaurant and others brought a picnic lunch to enjoy 
on the patio of the restaurant.  

We split up at this time 
with some going for the 
walk to Cape Flattery and 
others to enjoy the 
Makah Native museum. 
The weather was 
beautiful, a little 
overcast with some 
shadows on the ocean. 
The waves were very 
impressive as well as the 
view of Tatoosh Island. 
We regrouped back at 
the museum for the drive 
back to Shadow Mountain 

grocery for some well deserved ice cream!  

Thank you again Bruce for a wonderful day. 


